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Launching of New Website 
 
The FSC is pleased to announce the launching of its New Website on Tuesday 30 August 
2011. This website has been designed in an innovative structure to be an effective 
interface between the FSC and its stakeholders. 
 
This dynamic New Website provides a more friendly navigation for licensees and 
investors already familiar with the Mauritius non-banking financial sector and as well as 
for new investors and potential applicants.  
  
 The website aims inter alia to: 
 

• provide flexibility to convey the latest regulatory information; 
• promote interaction with licensees and stakeholders; 
• provide an efficient window of communication to local and international 

community; and 
• reinforce the position of  Mauritius jurisdiction as an International Financial 

Centre reflecting a sound regulatory framework, international norms and 
standards, professionalism and effective disclosure of information. 

 
During the Website launching ceremony held at FSC House today, the FSC Chief 
Executive, Ms. Clairette Ah-Hen said that: 
 
“Today’s regulator needs to respond to the demand of its stakeholders and changes in 
its economic environment. This Website’s ease of use and design is an efficient 
solution to take advantage of the new technological infrastructure and will improve 
transparency.” 
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